
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(A1 SLIP ROAD, BECKINGHAM ROAD AND NEWARK ROAD, 

CODDINGTON PROPOSED 40 MPH SPEED LIMIT)  
ORDER 2024 (3304) 

 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services.  
 
The county council, in order to help improve road safety and reduce road accidents, 

is proposing to introduce a new 40 mph Speed Limit along the A1 Slip Road, 

Beckingham Road and Newark Road, Coddington.  

The proposals are shown on drawing number H/JW/4562/01. 

 

 


